December 11, 1962

Dr. Carl B. Rexroad
Illinois State Geological Survey
Urbana, Illinois
Dear Dr. Rexxroad:
Thank you for sending me & copy of your article "Conodonts
from the Paoli and Equivalent Formations in the Illinois Basin"., I
em glad you are in & place vhere you can do such work unhindered.
Best wishes,

8incerely,

H. B. Stenzel

HBS:cd

Shell Developnent Company
Exploration & Production Research Division





